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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 11:35 AM


To: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal


Cc: Howard Brown; Garwin Yip


Subject: Re: HB/CM - please review


I think we are generally good with it, and we thought we'd NOT send it out to staff right now to keep from


distracting them. What are you thinking for next step if you consider it signed off?


On Fri, Mar 29, 2019 at 11:30 AM Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Howard and Cathy,


Would be great to get your eyes on this draft approach sooner than later.


Handling table 4-6 and appendix C in the EnvB and Effects (1 page)


Garwin has reviewed it, his comments (with a few responses from me) are in the attached version.


I also placed it here for now:


R:\Draft BiOp\2_ESA


Can we four meet to talk through it? Or me and Garwin after you two have reviewed?


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/
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